
Waterbury Long Term Community Recovery 
Steering Committee 

January 14, 2013 
 
Present:  S. Lotspeich, J. Kirby, D. Winham, M. Luce, N. Howell, R. Ellis, B. Farr, R. Washburn, E. 
Loomis, M. Callan.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:38pm and began with a recap of the After-Irene Summit 
from S. Lotspeich and E. Loomis  
 
Evaluation forms were collected and the Committee went through the list of LTCR projects with 
brief updates on each: 
 

 Municipal Civic Complex: Black River Design architects have been working with the 
library, police department, municipal staff, and historical society on programming. They 
are determining what is needed at Stanley and Wasson halls and will hopefully have 
numbers in about two weeks.  

 51 South Main Street may have another FEMA Project Worksheet filed.  

 Police Department project is involved in the Municipal Civic Complex and has met with 
Black River Design regarding programming and space needs.  

 $3,000 has been requested from the Town for a consultant to assist in re-writing the 
Municipal Plan  

 The Food Systems Development project and Revitalizing Waterbury are discussing 
applying jointly for RBEG funds.  

 Across Roads Center for the Arts is planning on re-submitting a CDBG-DR planning grant 
application in a month.  

 Emergency Power program: Alec Tuscany is working with TBPS on this. They are 
currently waiting on a grant offer with award conditions. 

 Dac Rowe Flood-proofing project is waiting to determine if the fields should be 
connected to other floodplains and if action needs to be taken on fencing.  

 
Darren Winham, Economic Development Director, has new contact information and encourages 
anyone with a business inquiry to reach him at (802) 505-0463 or 
darren@darwindynamicsolutions.com.             
 
At 6:29pm, M. Luce made a motion to approve the minutes from December 12, 2012 and 
January 7, 2013. This motion was seconded by N. Howell and passed unanimously.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Eva Loomis, VISTA  
 
Approved on:  January 21, 2013  
 
Upcoming meetings:  
January 21, 2013 at 5:30pm at the Fire Station  
January 28, 2013 at 5:30 at the Fire Station. All-Champions invited.  



 


